MINISTRY OF CIVIL SERVICE AND ADMINISTRATIVE REFORMS
MAURITIUS

23 May 2013

Ministry of Civil Service and Administrative Reforms
Circular Note No. 23 of 2013

From: Senior Chief Executive, Ministry of Civil Service and Administrative Reforms

To:  Supervising Officers In Charge of Ministries/Departments

Releose to deliver lectures at Universities

It has been noted that requests are frequently received from public officers for release
during working hours to act as Resource Persons, in Educationai Institutions, at tertiary
level.

2. It has been decided that, henceforth, public officers would not be allowed to deliver
lectures and act as rescurce persons to the tertiary institutions during office hours.

3. Supervising Officers are kindly requested to bring the contents of this Circular Note to
the attention of all officers of your Ministry and to ensure strict compliance thereto.

(5. Seebaluck)
Senjor Chief Executive

Copy to: Secretary to Cabinet and Head of the Civil Service



